Things to Remember

In the poem THE WASTE LAND, T. S. Eliot said, "April is the cruelest month," but as far as teachers and students were concerned, May was.

The month of May bombarded students with numerous events and activities. The most memorable moment was the Jr./Sr. Prom entitled "Beneath the Safari Stars." Elegant evening gowns, photographs, pre-prom drop-ins, and the weekend at Edisto Beach were occasions that would never be forgotten.

The band banquet featured a video tape of the highlights of the seniors' four years in the Band of Blue. The chorus concert consisted of the four different levels delivering selections related to the theme "Wind Beneath My Wings."

The athletic department, for the first time, held two banquets. The first for the fall sports was held at the local Moose Lodge, while the second one for the spring sports was held in the school commons area.

As if that were not enough, each student had the task of studying for exams. While some only had to worry about reviewing second semester material, A.P. English, history, and calculus students had to take national exams based on the entire year's coursework. The exam, administered by Princeton University, was the grand finale. The only thing left to do was wait until July and hope for the college credit.

Students were not the only ones with mountains of paperwork. The teachers had the "Mighty Osiris," as the computer was so affectionately called, demanding grades to be "bubbled" in.

Even when things wre rough, teachers and students tried to keep in mind that June 1 was quickly approaching.

Chowing Down

FTA Club member Tasha Spells takes a break with her little companion to enjoy some ice cream. Assisting with the Classroom on Wheels Easter Egg Hunt was only one of the club's projects.





